
memo 
To: Mayor and City Council of Dacula 

From:  Alethia Hyman, Tax Clerk 

Date: January 5, 2023 

Re: Refund Authorization Request – Overpayment of Property Taxes 

 

During the month of December, there were 4 requests for refunds totaling $236.86. 

 

As the Mayor and City Council are the taxing authority for the City, staff is requesting you 

approve the request to refund the following: 

 

 

1. Sharpton, Angie            ($21.94)       290 Maxey Street      Interest overpaid at closing 

2. Old Fountain Assoc.       ($132.64)     114 Dacula Road      Property value reassessed 

3. Corelogic / Shirley, Bill  ($61.71)       0 Majestic Circle      Error (taxes not escrowed) 

4. Nyatuame, Daniel           ($20.57)       1437 Rolling View Way     Property value reassessed 

 

 

 

 


